From: PUC Consumer Complaints <Do.Not.Reply@puc.idaho.gov>
Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2021 10:00 AM

To: ConsumerComplaintsWeb
<ConsumerComplaintsWeb@puc.idaho.gov>

Subject: Notice: A complaint was submitted to PUCWeb

The following complaint was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Ann McKillop

Submission Time: Feb 25 2021 9:37AM
Email: anniemck@gmail.com
Telephone: 208-407-2129

Address: 3650 N Brookside Ln

Boise, ID 83714

Name of Utility Company: EAGLE

Contacted Utility: No

Comment: "The residents north of Eagle maintain our own water rights.
New developments in Eagle added 10,000 people at a time. The
confluence of Jim Tibbs and a recession put fully approved, unsustainable
rapid growth in our midst; those corrupt administrations were soundly
defeated. Inexperienced new representatives and a bully multinational
company, Suez, are forcing further unsustainable and lucrative sale of the
Eagle water rights. The sale has never been explained. It is criminal. The
groundwater rights of residents will fail when Suez banks high volumes of
water and extinguishes the ground water source. Suez will destroy us with
water utility bills for acreage. Those bills will instantly convert our entire
established community into more “inevitable in-fill” and or desert. We
paid for land and water here. Approving Suez is complicity in bulldozing a
sustainable and attractive community in favor of short term exploitation
and long term blight. It could also spur lawsuit in the near term"
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On Feb 25, 2021, at 12:42 PM, Annie McKillop Araki <anniemck@gmail.com>
wrote:

I would ask that you include the following addendum clearly defining a scam
perpetrated on the people of Eagle:

https://www.documentcloud.org/documents/6536257-Public-Records-Pertaing-to-
Eagle-Water-Company.html

Sent from my iPhone
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From: Annie McKillop Araki

To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Re: Notice: A complaint was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2021 4:41:09 PM
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6 Jane Rohling

Jeff Stucker, yes, Tim Farrell is one
of the principal engineers with
Mountain Waterworks. He's based
here in Boise, but the company also
has effices in Lewiston and McCall,
Tim gave a presentation at an Eagle
City Council meeting when this
Suez/EWC deal first came to light
was hired as a consultant afterward -
- I'm not sure if he still is still
consulting with the City. He's VERY
knowledgeable and he worked for
Suez for a number of years around
the time Suez and United Water
merged.
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ﬁ Jane Rohling
https:/fwww.foodandwaterwatch.org/news/
digging-deeper-investigation-corporate-
control-water
From this article:

"Why Water Privatization?"

"Water privatization occurs when a private
corporation takes control of a public water or
sewer system by either buying or operating
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Sent from my iPhone
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